
        
 

Queenstown Cat Rescue has 
received $300 donation from 
Bernd Heiner Schnabel, his 
brother Dieter Schnabel and 
family. Bernd and Petra from 
Germany fell in love with New 
Zealand in 1980 while they 
were on a world journey and 
they moved to Queenstown in 
1983. The beginning was not 
easy but he built a wonderful 
house and installed a distillery 
in his house and this grew to 
be his passion. Everything he 
did, he tried to give it 100%. 
Unfortunately Petra past away 
in 2006 and it took a long, long 
time until he recovered from 
this. In all those years he 
never thought about going 
back to Germany, his heart 
belonged to New Zealand and 
he found his last rest in 
Queenstown. He left behind 
his beloved cat Jimmy whom 
Michelle Bath adopted after we 
uplifted and took into our care. 
The Schnabel family donated 
$300 to the Queenstown Cat 
Rescue and we really 
appreciate their generosity. 

------------------------------------   

Bingo Night  

 Wednesday at The Tanoa 

Aspen Hotel – Fernhill 7pm 

start. Cash prizes & raffles!! 

Come along for a fun night. 

Drinks, snacks or meals can 

be ordered at the bar.  All 

weekly proceeds go toward 

food & ongoing care & 

treatment for our rescue cats. 

------------------------------------  

 

 

 

Find us on Facebook! Invite us 

to be your friend, and 

checkout our albums on 

‘Homes Wanted’, ‘Success 

Stories ’& ‘Cats Missing’. 

 

 

 

We would like to thank 
Remarkables Market and their 
team for the cat food donations 
and the $40.20 cash which was 
raised and donated to us through 
their fun dog show event that was 
held on the 16

th
 of March. We are 

extremely grateful and the food 
and funds will be put to great use! 
 
******************************************* 
We are looking for foster homes 
for our kittens! Queenstown Cat 
Rescue supplies cage, food, litter 
etc. If you are interested please 
contact us. (photo from our 
success story on Facebook) 

 

Queenstown Cat Rescue has 
adopted 44 kittens and adult cats 
since January 2013. And we have 
more than 20 cats and kittens in 
our care at the moment, some 
kitties are ready for adoption and 
others still need more socializing.  
 
****************************************** 
We have packs of 6 very cute 
greeting cards available for 
$10.00 each, people wanting to 
buy can order via our website or 
ring Ruth on 027 208 3725 also 
you can purchase them from 
Central Art Gallery (71 Beach 

Street, Queenstown) 

************************************************************ 
Our Kitty of the month is this adorable purry little 
male kitten. He is 9-10 weeks old and ready for 
adoption. He has amazing colouring – black with 
chocolate high lights through his coat. He will be 
such a loyal little kitty for the right family. Ring 
Sarah 021 107 5560 
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Wanting to volunteer your services to foster, adopt, or assist with our fundraisers? You can 
find out more information on our website www.qcatrescue.org.nz 
Contact  Ruth 027 208 3725 or Julia 021 268 2962  Email: admin@qcatrescue.org.nz 
*************************************************************************************************** 
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